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Hello families,  

I hope you are well and enjoyed the sunshine this weekend. Hopefully, we’ll have a few more days this 

week to enjoy.  

This week, Emerald Class will continue to write their non-chronological reports about London’s iconic 

buildings. We are at the planning stage of writing ready to begin our final piece next week. In maths, we 

are coming to the end of place value. The children have worked brilliantly and they are now ready to move 

on to the addition and subtraction of 3-digit numbers. Maths homework will be sent home on Friday to 

consolidate their place value knowledge.   

On Tuesday, we are talking about our mental health in response to World Mental Health Day. The children 

are encouraged to dress in comfy clothes (a splash of yellow is welcome) and complete a number of 

activities. Our Rights Respecting Group have decided each class will compete in a skipathon. Also, October 

sees the start of Black History Month. Over the coming weeks, we will be celebrating black women and 

their role in history, inspiring change and building communities in the UK.  

Wednesday and Thursday evening is our parent partnership meetings. I still have placed available on both 

days. These meetings are designed to be supportive and reflective of your child’s education. I look forward 

to seeing you all.  

Children will need to wear their school PE kit on Thursday this week.  

As always, water in water bottles and healthy snacks.  

Have a great week,  

Mr Hughes  

 


